
Installing and using the Safety App
The first line of defense against COVID-19 this fall will be keeping sick people away  
from campus.

No students, faculty or staff will be allowed onto campus if anyone in their household, or  
anyone with whom they have been in close contact, exhibits symptoms of COVID-19. 

Parents, caregivers and employees will need to use this Safety App to actively report on their households and 
their close contacts every day before arriving on campus, no later than 7:30am.

The installation instructions below refer to a “Welcome” email; the relevant links can also be found at www.
gordonschool.org/app



For technical support...
For technical support, please contact Marlon Henry, Technology Director

at mhenry@gordonschool.org

App download links and other information are at www.gordonschool.org/app


